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We humbly protest the planning of New development.

Currently we have parking issues all over surrounding Edgware broadwalk and neabouring areas.
We residents of Fairfield Avenue and Cresent currently are bogged down with traffic jam on Garrett road and
Heming road.

People who visit shopping centres park the car on mentioned roads

New development will exaggerate this problem.

In addition there are no nearby educational facilities and general surgeries.

We understand the shopping area will be halved and parking spaces will be reduced.

Barnet council and Ballymore seems to profit their interest and compromise human values.
Kindly rethink and stop hurting public sentiments.

Ashwin

Minaxi Mankad
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